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Nursery ~ George Stockdale                                                         

Pre-School ~ Edward Burrows                                                        

Rec ~ Heidi Wilkins-Jones                                                          

Year 1 ~ Emma Stockdale                                                          

Year 2 ~ Thomas Kane                                                

Year 3 ~ Olivia Canty                                                         

Year 4 ~ Isabelle Faulkner                                                   

Year 5 ~ Riley Colsey                                                       

Year 6 ~ Flossie Probyn-Smith  

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week                            

Sonny Craddock, Olivia Cwiertak 

Parents/Carers, you are invited to join 

us at our assembly on Monday 8th       

November at 2.45pm to see your child 

receive their certificates and to hear 

why they were óStar of the Weekô 

Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Class Reception &           

Year 3, you are the best readers               

this week!!                           

Please encourage your child to read        

at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Weekly  Wellbeing 
 

For World Mental Health Day the children 

made bunting to celebrate themselves. 

This was a great way to share what they 

are good at and build on their                   

own self esteem. 

SEND Drop-ins 
 

Miss Edwards is running a SEND Drop-in          

on the following days:- 
 

Mondays 8.30am - 9.30am 

& 

Wednesdays 2.30pm - 3.30pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above 

times to discuss any concerns you have 

about your childôs educational needs. 

Hello, Iôm Gill Griffiths and Iôm the new Chair of Governors at Chad-

desley Corbett School. I was elected by the board in our first meet-

ing in September, and am taking over the role that Polly McMeeking 

has done so brilliantly over the past few years. Our governors are 

very much involved in the work of the school and want to do all we 

can to support Mrs James and the staff to ensure that we continue 

to provide the very best education for the children in our care. As governors we 

are not always visible to parents and carers but be assured we have been working 

hard behind the scenes; we have already held four full board and committee  

meetings this half term and individual governors have also made visits to school.  

In our strategy meeting last month governors had a long discussion about our  

vision and ambition for the school for the next three years; we are aiming to       

continuously improve, to do things even better, and make the experience of school 

the best it can be for our children. We are consulting with staff and pupils and we 

would like parentsô ideas and suggestions of what we could improve on, change  

or introduce as new. Please look out for the parent questionnaires that will be 

available at parentsô evenings and let us know your thoughts and opinions. 

I hope to meet as many parents as possible in the coming weeks; I attend the 

achievement assemblies on Monday afternoons and will be around at as many 

other school functions as I can, including the Parentsô Evenings coming up after 

half term. Iôm always happy to chat with you and answer any questions you may 

have on the work of the governors, please come up and say hello! 

Gill Griffiths, Chair of Governors. 

 

 

Change to contact details 

A reminder to please update the school 

office if any of your contact details have 

changed, including moving house, new 

mobile number or landline number 

Thank you 



                                     Dates for your Diary                                                                                                                                              

October                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Sunday 31st - deadline for applications for Secondary School          

places                                                                                      

November                                                                                                                                                                                                

Monday 1st - Teacher Training Day - school closed to pupils              

Tuesday 2nd - Parentsô Evening & Book Fair 3.30pm - 7.00pm                              

Tuesday 2nd - Tempest Photography to take individuals & siblings                              

Wednesday 3rd and every Wednesday thereafter - ERIC                                                       

Thursday 4th - Parentsô Evening & Book Fair 3.30pm - 5.30pm                        

Saturday 20th - Open Morning 

 

 

Teacher Training Days for the                                            

next academic year 2021- 2022                

Monday 1st November 2021                                                                 

Friday 17th December 2021                                                              

Tuesday 4th January 2022                                                           

Friday 8th April 2022                                                                            

Monday 20th June 2022 

We will be breaking up for the Summer Holidays on                                             

Thursday 21st July 2022.  Due to the additional Bank         

Holiday given in May half term, the DfE has directed an 

extra days holiday for schools. 

Please share with anyone who you know is looking                                                    
for a Nursery or School place  

Wraparound Care 
 
Please use ParentPay to book Breakfast or  
After School Club for after half term. Payments 
MUST be made at least one week in advance. 
Booking forms are available from the school 
website if paying by voucher.  
 

Breakfast Club (Breakfast Buddies) 
Nursery - Ã6.00 per hour (invoiced with Nursery fees) 
Pre-school - Ã5.00 per day 
Year Reception - Year 6 - Ã4.50 per day 
 
After School Club 
Nursery - Ã6.00 per hour (invoiced with Nursery fees) 
3.00pm - 5.15pm - Ã8.00 per day 
3.00pm - 6.00pm - Ã9.50 per day 

ERIC returns! 

ERIC stands for óEveryone Reading In Classô and it is an               

opportunity for the entire school to enjoy reading individually or in 

groups. As part of this initiative, we also invite family members into 

school to share in and promote a love of reading with the pupils.  

ERIC will begin on Wednesday 3rd November at 3.00pm and will 
take place every Wednesday thereafter. If you would like to attend, 
please meet in the school lobby area and you will be directed to 
your childôs classroom.   
 
Nursery and Pre-School will hold their 
ERIC at 2:45pm on Wednesdays. 

 

We would love you to join us! 

A reminder that Tempest              

Photography will be coming into 

school to take individual and sibling 

photographs on:-                        

Tuesday 2nd November 2021 

Please ensure your child is in full school uniform                       

on this day. 

Nursery Parents/Carers: If your child doesnôt normally  

attend on Tuesdays and you would like them to have              

their photograph taken, please feel free to call in                    

between 8.30am & 11.00am. 

IMPORTANT SAFEGUARDING MESSAGE 

Smart Watches & Smart Phones 

We are seeing an increased number pupils wearing    

Smart Watches to school. 

Many smart watches have an inbuilt camera within         

them and to ensure that we adhere to our Safeguarding 

policy and prevent unwanted photographs being sent        

out into the public domain we ask that  children                    

do not wear them to school.   

We will confiscate any smart watches or smart 

phones that are brought into school and return them 

to the pupil at the end of the school day. 

Flu Vaccination UK on behalf of the NHS  
 

Information and consent forms have been sent 
home this week via your childôs book bag.  

Please find the form, complete and return on Tuesday 
2nd November. If your child has already been vaccinated 
or you donôt want them vaccinated, please still complete 
and return the form completing the óNo, I do not want my 
child vaccinatedô part of the form.   

 

Thank you. 

Transfer of Pupils to Secondary School                         

September 2022                                                                    

Reminder that if your child is due to move up to                

Secondary School in September 2022 the                             

deadline to apply for their place is 31st October 2021. 

You can apply online at www.worcestershire.gov.uk/

schooladmissions 


